
Faculty of Law 
 
 

Notice 
 
In pursuance of the Notice of Faculty of Law dated 31.7.17, it is for the information of all concerned 
that the applicants for admission to L.L.B. for academic session 2017-18, who got their documents 
verified by the Faculty of Law in the first admission list but either could not be approved or the 
candidates who could not pay fee for some other reasons will now be considered for admission in 
the revised first admission list before any further admission list is announced. 

 
These applicants shall be approved by the Faculty of Law on 2.08.2017 and as a result their portal 
will display ‘pay fee’ button. These applicants can proceed with the payment of fee. These 
applicants may be given 3rd and 4th August, 2017 to pay fee. 


